
 

JULY 2020 SWIMMING DATA FOR CURRENT YEAR 6 COHORT 

Curriculum swimming at Leftwich Community Primary School normally takes place in Year 

Groups 2, 3 and 4.   

Booster groups are offered at Year 6. 

This cohort did not receive booster swimming sessions planned for June 2020 due to 

COVID-19 school and pool closures. 

Of the Year 6 cohort in 2020, 5 members of the class were new to our school and 

therefore they have not received swimming assessments or lessons from school. 

Therefore, reliable data is not available for these children.  Figures below reflect the 

26 children that received school swimming and assessment. 

 

What percentage of your current Year 6 cohort perform safe self-
rescue in different water-based situations? 

69.2% 

What percentage of your current Year 6 cohort use a range of 
strokes effectively? For example: Front crawl, Backstroke and 
Breaststroke 

69.2% 

What percentage of your current Year 6 cohort swim competently, 
confidently and proficiently over a distance of at least 25 metres? 

69.2% 

 

 

 

 

 


